Sew Much Comfort
Adaptive Clothing for our Wounded

Here is how the Sew Much Comfort Project works:

Each state is assigned to a regional Sew Much Comfort coordinator. We have that list. We ask each chapter that would like to participate to contact the regional coordinator in their state. The regional coordinator provides the chapter with patterns and instructions for the pants, as well as the elastic, snaps, Velcro and the tag, which states Sew Much Comfort. All of the previously mentioned items are provided to the chapters. The cost to any participating chapters or individuals would be the fabric and postage. The regional coordinator would also inform the chapters where they should send the items. The boxer shorts are cheaper to buy and then adapt and the Sew Much Comfort folks have instructions for adapting this article of clothing.
The regional coordinator will give helpful ideas for colors, fabrics and sizes. Sew Much Comfort is gearing up to use fleece this time of year and poly cotton blends for warmer weather. Dark colors are suggested and we should look for colors that a 20 year old man would choose when buying pants. 

This is an all out effort, from the home front, to support the efforts of our sons and daughters.  This type of project is reminiscent of the projects our founders may have worked on during WWII. It is a project for everyone because even without sewing skills, fabric could be contributed to those chapters who have members with sewing skills, a donation could be made to the Sew Much Comfort organization or contributions donated for the chapter’s postage costs. 

 

